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Dear MPP                                                                            ,

Almost a decade has passed since the Ontario Government 
repealed Bill 23 and expanded the Greenbelt.

And guess what? Through increased farmland protection, we are 
now producing more local and affordable food for Ontarians than 
ever before. We’ve taken significant steps towards mitigating 
climate change, offered greater protection to endangered species, 
including pollinators; and our natural heritage, waterways, and 
soils are among the richest and unspoiled in the world.

And there’s more! The Ontario government has empowered local 
communities to create housing that meets the needs of all its 
citizens. Affordable housing is now based on what people can 
actually afford. Well over 1.5 million “missing middle” housing units 
have been built (with more on the way) and all within existing 
urban/municipal boundaries where it is most wanted and most 
cost effective.

This future is still possible. Repeal Bill 23 and expand the 
Greenbelt now!

Sincerely, 

Address


